
 

 

Aging Advisory Committee Meeting  
November 16, 2022 

The regular meeting of the Health and Human Services Aging Advisory Committee meeting was called to 

order by Chair Reabe at 10:30AM on Wednesday November 16, 2022, in the County Board Room, Green 

Lake County Government Center, Green Lake WI. The meeting was held in person and via Teams. The 

requirements of the open meeting law were certified as being met. The Pledge of Allegiance was 

recited. 

Present: Harley Reabe, Judy Street, Darlene Krentz, Gloria Lichtfuss 

Absent: N/A 

Other County Employees Present: Kayla Yonke, Financial/Business Manager, Jason Jerome, HHS 

Director, Sarah Petit, HHS Admin, Amy McClelland, HHS Admin 

Introductions – No Introductions 

Minutes of 9/21/2022 

Motion/second (Lichtfuss/Krentz) to approve the minutes of the 9/21/2022 meeting as presented with 
no corrections or changes. All Ayes. motion carried. 
 

Correspondence- N/A 
 
Health and Human Services Board Report  
Jerome reported 2023 Budget was approved.  
 
Jerome reported we are currently recruiting for Ed Schuh’s replacement as Fox River Industries 
Manager. 

 
Senior Picnic 
Bamberg stated he would like to receive some board feedback on the senior picnic and what Green Lake 
County can do for the community to make the senior picnic more successful. Discussion followed. 
 

Little Corporal Restaurant Meeting 
Bamberg reported that Green Lake is trying to partner with a local restaurant to provide Congregate 
meal sites to provide a restaurant style model. The start will be to provide 1 breakfast once a week. 
Green Lake is waiting to hear back on price and how to move forward. Discussion followed. 
 
Aging/ADRC Programs and Outreach  
Bamberg reported habitat for humanity is looking to provide more services for home repairs in Green 
Lake County. They will no be up and running till they get volunteers; this will start once they get enough 
volunteers. This will be a service up to $5,000. 
 



 

 

Bamberg reported about Compassion which is known as a hospice service but also provide caregiver 
support programs. Green Lake is looking to partner with them to start some Caregiver Support Programs 
in the Green Lake County communities. Discussion followed. 
 
Bamberg reported Green Lake County Aging and ADRC is working on a database to receive/provide 
more direct contract to our community. Discussion followed. 

 
Advocacy – No report 

 
Year to Date Program Information  
Bamberg stated from January to November the Green Lake County Aging/ADRC have received 2,900 
calls, 2,200 of those callers were between the age of 60 and 99. Discussion followed. 
 
Bamberg stated that the state is looking to get away from Carry out meals. The Berlin Senior Center is 
the only senior center is Green Lake County that is currently doing this. In 2023 Berlin Senior Center will 
have to end the carry out meals. Discussion followed. 

 
Committee Discussion 
Future meeting date: January 18, 2023, at 10:30AM 
Future Agenda Items: N/A 
 
Adjourn 
Chair Reabe adjourned the meeting at 11:09 

 

 

 


